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VanMouwerik Reid

From: David Skaw <david@dpilive.com>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 1:43 PM
To: SWF Exhibits
Subject: Vote NO on HB 3031 and SB 947

Dear Chair Taylor, 
 
As a small business owner (2 businesses  infact) with about 15 employees in all.  This burden would be  unsurmountable.   
With wages being what they are and the cost of healthcare alone we are at our end 
 
Sincerely, 
 
David Skaw 
28520 SE Church Rd 
Boring, OR 97009 
david@dpilive.com 
 


